
October 2, 2023

We received your Request for Reconsideration form regarding the book The Bare Naked Book
by Kathy Stinson and Melissa Cho. This book is currently cataloged in our Children’s Nonfiction
section, has been part of the collection since May 2021, and has checked out 3 times. We have
reviewed the title and consider it to be in the appropriate location. The item has low demand and
we have other more popular titles covering similar topics so we are withdrawing this book from
the collection due to lack of use.

This title was located in the children’s nonfiction section for human anatomy, and intended for
audiences ages 2-5. The title and back cover of the book indicate the topics covered, and a note
from the author at the back of the book provides insight into the viewpoint and goals of the book.
While there may be ideas presented some people do not agree with, the Christian County
Library makes every effort to provide a broad selection of materials to meet the needs of diverse
audiences, and we rely on parents and guardians to determine what is or is not suitable for their
own households.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
Renee Brumett, Executive Director
Christian County Library


